
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

August 2019 
 
 

Job Offer  
The Mannheim Institute for Sustainable Energy Studies (MISES) offers a 
position as a 
 

Teaching Assistant (m/f/d) 
 
 

for the course „Microeconomics for doctoral students in business” 
(about 80 hours in total from September 2019 to December 2019). 
 
„Microeconomics for doctoral students in business” (E 701) is a module for doctoral students 
in their first year at the Center for Doctoral Studies in Business (CDSB). The course is taught in 
English and provides an introduction to microeconomic theory on the doctoral level for PhD 
candidates in business. Students are mainly following the Finance, Accounting, or Taxation 
tracks.  
 
Your tasks:  

Preparation and organization of the tutorials, assistance with the exam grading, answers to 
student questions, and assistance in the student inspection of the exams. The tutorials consist 
of a total of 5 sessions, each of a length of 90 minutes, which are to be held at maximum once 
a week. You will organize your work self responsibly but cooperatively with the instructors of 
the lecture course: S. Reichelstein and N. Wölfing. 

 
We expect: 

 the candidate to hold a PhD or to be a doctoral student in the second or third year in 
business or economics. 

 the successful completion of an advanced microeconomics course at the doctoral level. 

 a generally strong academic record with a good knowledge of microeconomic theory. 

 proficiency in English, commitment, reliability and  the ability to teach in an engaging 
and insightful manner. 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The review process starts immediately. If interested, please submit your 
application, comprising your CV and a transcript of records (including all 
available teaching evaluations if applicable) to: 

 
University of Mannheim/ Mannheim Institute for Sustainable Energy Studies 
Stefanie Burgahn 
Schloss Ostflügel 
D-68131 Mannheim 
Tel: (+49) 0621 181 – 17 12 
E-Mail: sburgahn@uni-mannheim.de 

 
Data protection: Please note that data transmitted via unencrypted email communication may be subject to 
unauthorized access by third parties and confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. Information regarding the 
collection and processing of personal data according to article 13 of the GDPR is provided on the website of the 
University of Mannheim under “Employment Opportunities”. Submitted documents will only be returned if the 
application includes an envelope with sufficient postage. Otherwise, the documents will be destroyed in 
accordance with the data protection law after the application process is completed. Electronic applications will 
be deleted accordingly. 


